
BOARD ON PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY 

October 10, 2014 

John Hnatio, EdD, PhD 
Chief Science Officer 
FoodQuestTQ LLC 
4720 Hayward Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Re: Berkley/Hnatio, 2014-U223 

Dear Dr. Hnatio: 

This is to acknowledge that the Board on Professional Responsibility has 
received your October 9, 2014 email to Eric L. Yaffe concerning Bar Counsel's 
disposition of your ethical complaint. Your complaint will be reviewed by the 
Chair of the Board on Professional Responsibility to determine if Bar Counsel's 
decision was fair and comported with Rule XI of the District of Columbia Court 
of Appeals Rules Governing the Bar. 

Please direct any further submissions or questions to this office by regular 
mail. You should feel free to contact the office should you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Aisha L. Cassis 
Assistant Executive Attorney 

cc: 	Eric L. Yaffe 
Chair, D.C. Board on Professional Responsibility 

Wallace E. Shipp, Jr. 
Bar Counsel 

Elizabeth J. Branda 
Executive Attorney 

James T. Phalen 
Deputy Executive Attorney 
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